
(N.Adhi 
Secretary, 

TRIPURA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 


NOTIFICATION 

AGARTALA 
No.F.10 (20-4)-Rectt./TPSC/2019 Dated 30th April, 2021 

Ref.:- Commission's Adyt. No. 05/Z020 dated 05.09.2020 & Notification Dated 13.04.2021. 

It is for information of all concerned that due to Covid-19 pandemic situation the Physical 

Efficiency Test for recruitment to the post of Sub-Inspector of Police (Men) (UB) under Home 

Department, Government ofTripura scheduled to be held on & from i 7.05.2021 has been postponed until 

further notice. This is in pursuance of letter No.1925-33(2)/F. 79/DIG(S/R)/TPA/2021 Dated 

29.04.2021. 

For further information please visit -www.tpsc.tripura.g,ov.in time to time. 

The Commission will not be responsible for printing mistake, ifthere be any. 

Tripura Public Service Commission 
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